
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Southern State’s Practical Nursing Program Accepting Applications for  

January 2026 Cohort 

Southern State’s Practical Nursing (PN) program is accepting applications through October for the 
upcoming Spring Semester, which begins in January 2026. The program will be held on both Central and 
Brown campuses.   
 
The College’s rigorous, hands-on program prepares students to become Licensed Practical Nurses—an 
essential part of today’s healthcare workforce. 
 
Applications will be accepted through October 31, 2025. Interested individuals are encouraged to apply 
as soon as possible. Contact Betty Cole, Health Sciences Navigator, at bcole@sscc.edu or call 937-393-
3431, Ext. 2640 for guidance to prepare and enter the program.  
 
“Our Practical Nursing program is designed for students who are passionate about patient care and 
want to enter the healthcare field quickly,” said Dr. Julianne Krebs, Director of Nursing at Southern 
State. “Graduates of our program are well-prepared to take the NCLEX-PN licensure exam and begin 
rewarding careers in hospitals, long-term care facilities, clinics, and more.” 
 
Southern State’s Practical Nursing program highlights include: 

• Accredited by the Ohio Board of Nursing 
• Experienced faculty with real-world nursing backgrounds 

Contact: Elizabeth Burkard 
Director of Marketing 
937-393-3431, ext. 2624 
800-628-7722, ext. 2624 
eburkard@sscc.edu 
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• Clinical training at local healthcare facilities 
• High NCLEX-PN pass rates 
• Affordable tuition and financial aid options 

 
To be eligible, applicants must meet certain prerequisites and pre-entrance testing requirements. Full 
application details, deadlines, and program information are available at 
https://www.sscc.edu/academics/certificate/practical-nursing.shtml or by contacting the College’s 
Nursing Office at 937.393.3431, Ext. 2640 or emailing bcole@sscc.edu.  
 
Whether you're a recent high school graduate, a career changer, or someone looking to re-enter the 
workforce, Southern State’s Practical Nursing Program offers the education and support you need to 
start your journey in healthcare. 
 
Contact Southern State today! 
 
 

### 

Southern State does not discriminate, in its programs or activities, against applicants, employees, or students on the basis of race, color, religion, 
gender, gender identity or expression, national origin (ancestry), military status (past, present or future), disability, age (40 years or older), status 
as a parent during pregnancy and immediately after the birth of a child, status as a parent of a young child, status as a nursing mother, status as a 
foster parent, genetic information, or sexual orientation. Questions about this should be directed to the Lead Title IX Coordinator, 100 Hobart 
Drive, Hillsboro, OH 45133; (937) 393-3431. 
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